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3GPP TSG-T2/SWG1 (MExE) greatly appreciates the information regarding SDR development received from SDR Forum (SDRF).

However, upon reading the document titled SDR Forum Position on Download and Security Issues (registered within MExE as T2x0045) concern was risen regarding some wordings. There is a worry within MExE that some statements may give the impression that MExE has approved and standardised the solutions to the issues addressed in the document suggested by SDRF. 

To avoid unnecessary misunderstandings MExE will therefore like to clarify that MExE has not yet agreed to any changes to the MExE specifications based on input from SDRF. MExE is eagerly awaiting a change request (CR) describing the changes SDRF would like to see to the MExE standards. This CR would then be handled in accordance with the 3GPP CR process.







